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The Conestoga Generals is a non-profit organization and a member of the Pop Warner Little Scholars, Inc. Youth
Football and Cheerleading organization. The Pop Warner philosophy is that academics and athletics go hand-in-hand.
We seek to continue developing well-rounded young people who not only learn the fundamentals of football and
cheerleading, but also the importance of an education. Our general objective is to inspire youth to practice the ideals
of sportsmanship and physical fitness while providing the opportunity for children to learn values such as: self-
discipline, teamwork, concentration, friendship and good sportsmanship that will last a lifetime.

ONLINE REGISTRATION FOR FALL TEAMS TO BE OPEN ON
SUNDAY March 1¢t, 2015!!! Register on our website:
www.conestogagenerals.com

FLAG FOOTBALL - In-house program for boys and girls ages 5 to 10. Practices typically begin the second or third week
in August and are held at Teegarden Park in Berwyn. Games are played at Wilson Farm Park in Chesterbrook.

TACKLE FOOTBALL - Age/weight based program for children ages 7 to 13. Practices begin the first week in August and
are held at Teegarden Park in Berwyn. Home games are played at Wilson Farm Park in Chesterbrook. Regular season
consists of 10 games, with the opportunity to advance in league, regional or even national playoffs.

CHEERLEADING - Sideline and competitive squads for children ages 5 to 14. Practices begin in August and are held at
Teegarden Park in Berwyn or at local elementary and middle schools.

Register EARLY to guarantee your child’s spot on a team. Take advantage of our early bird discount by registering
your children by March 31st! Registration rates increase thereafter.

Conestoga Generals Tackle players get to keep their games jersey and take pride in wearing them long after the
season has ended. In order to have your child’s last name on his jersey, you must be registered by Monday June 1*!!!
If registered after June 1** the jersey WILL NOT have their last name on the back of the jersey, no exceptions. Please

don’t miss this opportunity for a personalized jersey.

For more information email us directly at
registration@conestogagenerals.com

You can also find us on [i & @stogagenerals




